
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Abortion
Date: Wednesday, 28 September 2016 2:47:02 PM
Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madame,

I’m extremely concerned at this proposed abortion bill that seeks to legalise all abortion in Qld, 
including late time abortion.

We often hear the argument about the 'rights of the woman'.

What about the rights of a ‘human being’ … the child?

This is so sad and tragic that in 2016 we are still performing these procedures (unless a 
woman’s life is at risk) of abortion which should be reworded ‘killing’.

I do hope that you will consider my plea and my cry for the voice of the unborn child.

Regards,

Greg Newman
Web:   
Mob:   
Office: 
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